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SUBJECT: Thank a Teacher, 2024 

Dear Amin Shirangi,

In April, the Center for Excellence in Learning and Teaching put out a call to students and asked 
them if there was a special educator who made a difference in their learning experience. We 
received more than 300 responses. We are happy to inform you that one or more individuals 
identified you as one of those special educators who went above and beyond to encourage students. 

Congratulations!  

We are so grateful for all of your efforts on behalf of our students. 

Please read on to see what your students had to say. 

Best Wishes, 

Rose Tirotta-Esposito, Ed.D. 
Director, Center for Excellence in Learning and Teaching (CELT) 



From:      Anonymous 

To:    Amin Shirangi 

Course:     EST 205, EST 393 

Semester: Fall 2023, Spring 2024 

Message: 

The EST 205 and 393 courses have been wonderful highlights of my past two semesters. I had the 

opportunity to learn so much and genuinely looked forward to attending class. The lectures made the 

topics so easy and fun to understand! All the resources and templates provided in the class were very 

helpful. The feedbacks on every assignment encouraged me to keep up the hard work. I also have a 

stronger interest in project management now. I believe the knowledge and skills gained from these 

courses will be a good foundation for my career. Thank you so much for everything! You are an inspiration 

for so many students. 


